Stone Creek Construction
PO Box 268
Roslyit, WA 98541

Teiephone: (509) 201.0204
Fax: (509) 674.247]

10/14/04
Inland Telephone Company,

Stone Creek Construction is formally creating a written request for dial tone to be
brought to our temporary office located at 1650 Pinegrass Loop, Suncadia WA. I would
appreciate it if you would answer this request in writing and fax your response by
October 21, 2004.

1 have already submitted an application with your company and chosen Inland
Telephone as my Interlata and Intralata provider, local and long distance provider. I was
directed by your office to speak with Suncadia about phone service and that it was their
responsibility. I have spoken with Suncadia and they have informed me that it is your
responsibility to provide my site with a dial tone. If this {s inaccurate please respond in
writing and provide me with the exact information that I need to obtain a dial tone to my
office.

If you are the responsible party for providing the office with a dial tone I have ons
more request. 1 am currently using a phone line lccated in Cle Elum, WA, and T would
like to use that same number for the new dial tone. If this is possible please address the
issue in vour written response to my other guestion. Please call if you have any questions
about this request.

Sincerely,

MU S

M. Jeff Schafer
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INLAND TELEPHONE COMPAN ,
Ceomparate Offfcas

103 8. £nd St MA.ND
s A 5804 TELEPHONE

Taimpheng: (508) 845-2211
Faxs (508) 646-3300

October 18, 2004
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M., Jeff Schafer

Stone Creek Construction
P. 0. Box 268

Roslyn, WA 98541

Dear Mr, Schafer:

In response to your request far ssrvice to vour temporary office located at 1650 Pinegrass
Loop in the Suncadia Resort Developmment, Inland Telephone Company would be very
happy to provids the service you are requesting. Unfortunately, until Inland Telephone
Company receives & utility casement from Suncadia, we are unable to get service to you,
Suncadia is aware that a Utility Easement Agreement is necessary in order to provide
service within the Suncadia Resort Development and a Utility Eagsement Agreement was
presented to them in June of this year. Suncadia hag yet to return the signed agrecement.

Accordiag to WAC 480-120-061 (1)(h), “The applicant is responsible for securing all
necessary rights of way or easements on private property, including private roads or
driveways as defined in RCW 36.75.010 (10). A private road or driveway is one that has
been ascertained by the company not to be public.” If you ghould have any questions, I
can be contacted at (509) 649-2211.

Sincerely,

ames K. Brooks
Controller

JELE ScHpFER.
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